Joanna Koniuszewski (DELWP)

From: Fiona Koutsivos <Fiona.Koutsivos@erm.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 14 October 2020 12:46 PM

To: Joanna Koniuszewski (DELWP)

Cc: Christine Hartley; Gideon Roux

Subject: FW: 878 TARRONE NORTH ROAD TARRONE

EXTERNAL SENDER: Links and attachments may be unsafe.

HiJoanna,
Can you please direct this email to the planner that has been assigned the application.

There are two road reserves (crown land) which will be crossed as part of the transmission line. We are aware that
we need to get permissions from DELWP to cross these reserves and that there is a Department (separate to
planning) that provides these approvals with certain conditions and requirements. Can you please provide the
relevant contact details so that we can get in touch with this Department.

For reference, the reserves are below.

The first one is located in the middle of the parcels at the start of the line. It doesn’t seem to have a parcel identifier
but it is as an ‘unused licence road’ this means there is a grazing licence from DELWP to the landowner for the use of
the road for grazing.
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The second one is near Coomete and Poyntons Roads Willatook and is the same, a licence has been granted to the
landowner from DELWP. This is also a river crossing.
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Kind regards,

Fiona Koutsivos
Planner

ERM

Level 6/99 King Street, Melbourne, Victoria 3000
T +613 8606 4125 M 0408 030 555

E fiona.koutsivos@erm.com | W www.erm.com

o

ERM r7he business of sustainability

From: Joanna Koniuszewski (DELWP) <joanna.koniuszewski@delwp.vic.gov.au> On Behalf Of Development
Approvals (DELWP)

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 2:04 PM

To: Fiona Koutsivos <Fiona.Koutsivos@erm.com>

Subject: 878 TARRONE NORTH ROAD TARRONE

Hi Fiona,

Thank you for your permit application for the above, it will be allocated shortly. I'll provide an update once this has
been done.

Please note that the fee for this application has been waived.

Kind Regards,
Joanna

Development Approvals and Design

Planning | Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning
Level 8, 8 Nicholson Street, East Melbourne, Victoria 3002

T: 03 9637 9532 | E: development.approvals@delwp.vic.gov.au

delwp.vic.gov.au

B | acknowledge the traditional Aboriginal owners of country throughout Victoria and pay my respect to them, their culture
and their Elders past, present and future
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